
 

Minutes of the Meeting of the University Curriculum Committee 
May 1, 2007 

 
Sheila Dickison convened the UCC at 1:30 P.M. in 226 Tigert Hall. 
 
Members Present:  Sheila Dickison, Chair, Thomasenia Adams, Peggy Carr,  Ken 
Gerhardt, Linda Childers Hon, Yumiko Hulvey, Barbara Korner, Albert Matheny, Karen 
Miles, Elaine Turner, Caroline Wiltshire. 
Guests:  Joanne Foss, Andrew Wehle 
 

1. Approval of minutes of the March 27, 2007 meeting:  The minutes were 
approved. 

 
2. Reconsideration of proposed request for credit transfer approval in the 

Department of Classics:  The request was approved pending Lynn Frazier 
working with Classics to get an official agreement with CYA in writing. Dr 
Dickison asked that Classics consult with other departments as coursework 
requires. 

 
3. Update on the Academic Calendar for 2011-2012:  Dr. Dickison has spoken 

with the Academic Policy Council about the timing of spring break. They will 
consider the request and once a decision is reached the calendar will come 
back to the UCC for approval, in the fall. 

 
4. Proposed revision to upper division curriculum for the Forest Resources 

and Conservation (FRC) major in the College of Agricultural and Life 
Sciences:  Dr Turner spoke with others who were concerned and as a result 
the name of the specialization has been modified form Business Management 
to Forest Business Management. The revision to the curriculum was approved. 

 
 

5. Proposed creation of the American Indian and Indigenous Studies (AIIS) 
Minor in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences:  Dr Hulvey reviewed 
the proposal for the new minor. The minor was approved. 

 
6. Proposed changes to the Food and Resource Economics specializations:  

Dr. Turner summarized the changes. The modifications were approved. 
 

7. Proposed suspension of the Economics minor offered through the College 
of Liberal Arts and Sciences:  Approved effective Summer B 2007. Students 
already in the program will be allowed to complete their minor. 

 
8. Proposed revision to the undergraduate French major: The revision was 

approved.  
 



9. Proposed changes to the Universal Tracking Criteria in the School of 
Architecture: The proposed changes were approved. 

 
10. Notice of proposed new undergraduate courses:  A motion to accept all 

proposed new courses was approved. 
 

11. Notice of proposed changes to undergraduate courses:  Information item. 
 

12. Notice of proposed new professional courses: Approved. 
 

13. Notice of proposed changes to professional courses: Information item. 
 

14. Notice of proposed new graduate courses: Information item. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:20 P.M. 
 
 
 


